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RV stolen from Bolton parking lot

A 45-foot 2008 American Motors Heritage recreational vehicle was reported stolen from the business parking lot where it was
stored in Bolton.

Caledon OPP reports the vehicle was taken sometime between 9 and 10 p.m. April 28, when a suspect or suspects apparently got
onto the fenced property and took the RV. Police said it's beige with red and grey swooshing stripes.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS
(8477).
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